Harvard worker fired after reporting racial discrimination! 

Ravi Raj, IT Specialist at Harvard’s Institute for Quantitative Social Science/Harvard-MIT Data Center, was terminated on flimsy pretexts on October 22. This was just two months after Ravi filed charges at the Mass. Commission Against Discrimination. Ever since Ravi reported disgusting racial slurs, the mocking of his Indian accent, and discriminatory treatment from his supervisor, local managers have worked to push him out of his job. Ravi faced anonymous threats and harassment. He received retaliatory discipline, supposedly for poor performance, even though he was the most productive worker in his unit! Ravi’s supervisor even wrote to his co-workers, urging them to spy on Ravi and report him for misconduct. Shortly after this, Ravi was fired. 

Rally!

Thursday October 29, noon

IQSS, 1737 Cambridge St., Cambridge 

All who oppose racial discrimination are encouraged to participate in a demonstration against Ravi’s unfair firing. Local managers may be feeling emboldened now that they have successfully separated Ravi from his livelihood. Other workers will be more reluctant to report discrimination, having seen that, in Ravi’s case, it led to his being fired. We must confront the racism that lingers in our community and expose it, as Ravi bravely did. He should not have to face retaliation on his own. Please join anti-racist activists as we stand up for Ravi Raj, and all who blow the whistle on workplace discrimination!

For more information please email Ravi’s union rep at geoff.carens@gmail.com. Labor donated.

